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Weekly Awards 

Each week a student of the week will be se-
lected for their wonderful efforts from both 

Infants and Primary students. 

INFANTS STUDENT OF THE 
WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

Brayden McInnes 

For  

Enthusiastic puppet making! 

PRIMARY STUDENT OF THE 
WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Andrews 

For  

Improvement in spelling achievement 

 

 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Over the past four Wednesdays we have been fortunate to 
welcome Jack to Hargraves PS as he starts his journey at Big 
School! Jack has been working with our current students to 
get used to Big School for when he starts next year, and has 
already made lots of friends. Thanks to Debbie, Mrs Gray and 
Mrs Campbell for their oversight of our transition program.  

Congratulations Jack on your “Graduation”!  

School Swimming 

Begins next week. Notes have been sent home this week and 
must be in Monday. The bus will leave school at 11.00am and 
return for the afternoon bus run. 

Presentation Evening 

Our 2022 Presentation Evening will be held on Wednesday 
14th December, from 6-7pm at the Hargraves Progress Hall. 
We look forward to celebrating our students’ achievements 
with you on the night, a formal invitation will follow next 
week. 

Staffing 2023 

We are finalising staffing positions this week and I hope to be 
able to announce some more information in next week’s 
newsletter. 

Joel Wilson—Principal (Rlg) 

Cooking with Annabel last week! 



Calendar—Term 4, 2022 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8 

28 

 

29 Mrs Campbell 30 

 

1 Mrs Meade 

Recorder Lessons 

2 Mrs Glisic 

9 

5 

 

6 Mrs Campbell 

 

7 Mrs Campbell 8 Recorder Lessons 

 

9 Annabel 

10 

12 

 

13 Recorder Lessons 

 

14 Mrs Campbell 

Presentation Night 6pm 

15  

 

16 Mrs Glisic 

Party Day END TERM 4 

11 

19 Staff Development Day 

 

20 Staff Development Day 21 22 23 

P&C News 
Help needed!   

- Hargraves Rec Ground Sunday 11th Dec at 10am  
- Working bee to tidy up for the Christmas Tree 
(children can come and play) 
 
- CHRISTMAS TREE  
- Hargraves Rec Ground Saturday 17th Dec  
- Help needed with setting up, serving, cooking, 
selling tickets.   
 

Please contact Tiffany if you can help in ANY 
way 042988355.  

 

Classroom Capers 

This term in Art we have been creating our very 
own Muppets! Children have enjoyed viewing, 
designing and creating their puppets over the 
past few weeks, and were very excited to take 
them home this week! 

Swim School @ Mudgee Pool 


